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NEWS RELEASE 
PAG receives funding from DPW Office of Highway Safety, for 
the acquisition of a laser speed gun, training, and overtime 
for Port Police Personnel 
Operation “Adai he håo!” (Watch Out!) Implemented by Port Police to 
deter speeding 
 
 

Piti, Guam, January 28, 2016:  The Port Authority of Guam (PAG) received funding from Department of 

Public Works, Office of Highway Safety Section 402 Highway Funds, for a new laser speed gun, traffic 

safety cones, training, and overtime funding for Port Police Personnel during fiscal year 2015.   

Throughout our local law enforcement agencies, the PAG Port Police Division (PPD), as well as other 

local and federal law enforcement agencies have since partnered to ensure safety of our roadways and 

enhancing the quality of life for the community of Guam to reduce crashes, injuries and fatalities on 

Guam’s roadways. 

In an effort to reduce speeding, crashes related to speeding, reckless driving, imprudent driving and 

unsafe driving habits, the Port Police Division implemented Operation ͞Adai he’ håo!͟ (Watch Out!), 

that addresses and targets speeding, crashes related to speeding, reckless driving, imprudent driving 

and unsafe driving habits along the roadways of Route 11 & 18 Cabras Highway & Naval Fuel Dock in 

Piti, Route 1 – Hågatňa, Asan, & Piti, Route 2, 2A – Sumay and Agat by providing high-visibility 

enforcement during fiscal year 2015. 
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